
Dear Legislators,   Please pass the Clean Energy Jobs bill, HB 2020.  There is no downside to 
this bill.  It is good for our environment and good for Oregon's economy.  We need to do 
everything in our capacity to hold back climate change and we have very little time left before it 
is too late.  Please do the right thing and pass this 
bill.                                                                                                                Sincerely,                   
                                                                                                        Sandra Clay 
17408 Alsea Hwy 
Alsea, OR.  97324.            
 
 

 


